
 

 
 

3000 Granny White Pike Sunnyside in Sevier Park 
August 21, 2017 

 
 
 
 
 

THE HISTORICAL COMMISSION 
WILL NOT MEET ON AUGUST 21, 2017. 

 
 

THE HISTORICAL COMMISSION HAS  

RESCHEDULED THE MEETING  

FOR MONDAY, AUGUST 28, 2017. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Metro Nashville Historical Commission does not discriminate on the basis of age, race, sex, color, 
national origin, religion, sexual orientation, or disability in access to, or operation of its programs, services, 
activities or in its hiring or employment practices. ADA inquiries may be directed to: Yvonne Ogren, ADA 
Compliance Coordinator, Metro Historical Commission, (615)862-7970. Title VI inquiries should be 
forwarded to: Ms. Shirley Sims-Saldana, Title VI Coordinator, Human Relations, 800 2nd Avenue, South, 4th 

Floor, Nashville, TN 37210, (615) 880-3391. Contact Department of Human Resources for all employment 
related inquiries at (615) 862-6640. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Metropolitan Historical Commission Meeting 


